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Upcoming Dates 

December Y5 Reading Workshop 3.12.24 
8.40am  

 

Christmas Jumper Day  
12.12.24 

 

Penistone Paramount Whole School Trip 
17.12.24 

 

Ks2 Christmas Performances  
17.12.24 6pm 

18.12.24 1.30pm 

Ks1 Christmas Performances  
18.12.24 9am 

19.12.24 2.15pm 

18.12.24 Whole School Christmas Fayre  

2.45-4.15pm  
(Parents Carers and Family Members welcome) 

Stalls will be in classrooms and hallways. Please 
bring loose change to purchase crafts and 

refreshments. 

19.12.24 School Christmas Dinner 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100 Club Winners 
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St Luke’s Used Toy Donation 

St Luke’s Hospice need over £14 million each year to cover their 

running costs and only 25% of this is provided by the government. 

To support them, we would like you to donate any unwanted toys 

(new or used) so that they can be sold in their numerous shops 

across Sheffield.   

St Luke’s held an assembly this week with the help of our 

‘Charity Group’ who spoke clearly and confidentially in front of 

the school sharing information about the charity. 

Toy donations can be brought into school from until Friday 6th 

December.   

They will then be distributed across shops in Sheffield.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events this Week 

Year 2 Reading Workshop 

Thank you to the parents and grandparents who were able to 

attend the workshop this week. It was clear that you enjoyed 

having the opportunity to read and complete some of the 

activities that we shared. 

Year 3 Reading Workshop 

A big thanks to Y3 parents and grandparents for such a big turn 

out for our workshop this week. The children enjoyed reading with 

you and together, we took part in some good discussion about the 

River Nile. 

Ice Curling 

As always, our pupils represented Coit incredibly well and enjoyed 

an opportunity to participate in curling and learn more about the 

rules and skills involved. Well done to everyone! 

Dragonball 

Thank you to everyone who participated in Dragonball this week! 

It was lovely to see children enjoying this lesser known sport and 

learning more about what is involved. 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Weekly 
Attendance 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Who has challenged themselves in 
reading this week? 

 

Dojo Points Learning 
Mindset  

Be 

Responsible 

F2 97.33% 

Heidi Walker                  
Heidi is trying exceptionally hard 
with her phonics and reading. She 
is making great progress and 
giving 100% well done, Heidi!  

Finley 
Baker 

Holly 
Hughes 

Y1 99% Eli Giordanella  Bethany 
Nicholson  

Harvey 
Marshall 

Toileting Clinic 
The school nurses will be in school on Friday 13th December 

from 2.15pm. They will show a presentation around 
supporting your child with toileting including constipation, 
day wetting, night wetting and getting your child out of 

nappies or pull ups.  The nurses will have time to speak to 
parents individually after the presentation and will stay 
after the end of school to allow parents to pick their 
children up and come back to them if necessary. 

 

Christmas Card Post Box 

From Monday 9th December, children are invited to bring their 

Christmas cards in and post them in the post box outside our 

Tranquillity Classroom. The pupils who attend the tranquillity 

provision will the hand them out to the various classes. Please 

make sure names and the year group is written clearly on the 

envelope.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

Office 

Award 
Eli Perks 

Eli showed amazing 

resilience this week, 

everyone in the office was 

very proud of him. Well 

done, Eli. 

Eli is a fantastic reader! He uses 
his reading skills in all lessons 
which supports his learning. Eli 
also has fantastic comprehension 
skills. Well done, Eli! 

 

Y2 98.71% 

Taylor Owen 
Taylor has been focused this week 
and has applied himself to solve 
questions involving adding and 
subtracting multiples of 10. He has 
been on task and really shown off 
his skills. 

Oscar 
Clark 

Ezrah 
Maillard 

Y3 94.29% 

Cali Lee 
Cali challenges herself with her 
reading every week! This week we 
have seen her motivated to 
contribute within reading lessons 
and her confidence is really 
growing! Well done Cali, keep up 
the fantastic work 😊 

Woody 
Chambers 

Irany 
Fontes 
Paiva 

Y4 96.07% 

Adam Savage 
Adam is a great example of an 
always child in Y4. He is always 
striving to improve his knowledge 
and is making great progress in 
Maths due to his positive attitudes 
to learning.  

Matilda 
Judge 

Scarlett 
Love  

Y5 96.55% 

Dawoud Akhtar 
Dawoud has really impressed his 
teachers this week because he 
gives thoughtful answers in all his 
lessons, particularly reading! 

Teddy 
Tew 

Lily 
Emmett 

Y6 

95.36% 

Ember Maillard 
Ember has given some very clear 
comprehension answers this week. 
She makes sure she answers the 
question well 

Lucas 
Bailey 

Lily Wilson 



   
 

   
 

Lunchtime 

Supervisor Award 
Oscar Spooner 

Oscar is becoming much 
more resilient; he’s a 
lunchtime star! 

 
Other Awards 

Annabelle Lee has gone up a level in swimming 
 

Darcey Kirk has won medals at a gymnastics competition 
 

If you have any awards you would like to share please  
email Miss Fenlon hfenlon@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 
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